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LETTER DATED 28 SEPTEMBER 1992 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The members of the Council have taken note of your report contained in
document S/24581. They look forward to a positive approach by the parties to
the forthcoming round of face-to-face talks on Cyprus and recall Security
Council resolution 774 (1992) in which the Council expressed the expectation
that an overall framework agreement would be concluded in 1992.

The members of the Council look forward with interest to the holding of
further consultations at an early date between the Secretraiat and
troop~contributing States and to receiving the report of the Secretary-General
‘pursuant to Security Council resolution 759 (1992), paragraph 2, as soon as
possible in the light of the progress made in the face-to-face talks.

In this context, the members of the Council recall the statement made to
the press on 12 December 1991, in which the President of the Security Council
said that the members of the Council had agreed to keep the gquestion of the
financing of the United Nations Peace-Keeping Force in Cyprus (UNFICYP) under
review as a matter of urgency.

(Signed) José AYALA LASSO
President of the Security Council
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